

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

We are pleased to announce and congratulate Miss Gwynne and her partner who are expecting their first child in December.

We are currently in the process of recruiting her replacement to ensure a smooth transition, and we will share further details with you as soon as possible, meanwhile Miss Gwynne remains fully committed to her Year 1 class.

She will be starting Maternity leave during the second half of the Autumn term for the remainder of the school year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Astbury.

Gemma Astbury

Deputy Headteacher